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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Ethics Commission 

FROM: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

DATE: June 20, 2020 

SUBJECT: Ethics Commission 
Appointment of Larry Bush 

The Board of Supervisors appointed the following individual to the Ethics Commission, 
for the following term: 

• Larry Bush, term ending February 1, 2023

This memo serves as notification, pursuant to Campaign and Governmental Conduct 
Code, Section 3.1-105(a).   

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Victor Young, Assistant Clerk, at 
(415) 554-7723 or by email at: victor.young@sfgov.org. 

(Attachment) 

c: File No. 200572 


